
Next BOD meeting scheduled for Oct. 1st
August 13, 2008 - Connecticut

The next BOD meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Oct. 1st at 3 p.m. at the Hawthorne Inn prior to
the dinner meeting. Depending on the agenda, it may start a little earlier (You will be informed of any
time change). The dinner meeting will include guest speaker Dr. James Chalmers who will be giving
aÂ presentation on Measuring the Effects of High Voltage Transmission Lines on Residential
Property Values. This will be submitted to AI and the state for 2 hours of CE.Â Â Hank O'Brien
assisted in securing the speaker.Â Â Â  Dr. Chalmers will begin his after presentationÂ during
dessert.
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